
From: Margaret Wright <MargaretWright@scsenate.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2014 2:13:22 PM 
Subject: Board Appointments for Dorchester County

Good afternoon,
Senator Bennett wanted me to check with the Gov's office on the status of Dorchester County 
Water Authority appointments that we're sent in last month as well as the Election Commission 
appointments.

Thanks,

Margaret Wright
Office of Senators Joel Lourie and Sean Bennett 
PO Box 142
Suite 601 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6116
margaretwright@scsenate.gov
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